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NOTICE INFORMATION 

 
Your intent to twin an historic hole (GC-44) under the current Notice was received by this office on 
August 25, 2020. The BLM has reviewed the planned revision and determined that it is not 
considered a material change, and therefore does not trigger the need to file a modification for Notice 
COC-077472. As outlined in the surface management regulations in 43 CFR 3809.331(2), as the 
proposed twin hole is located within the historic access road footprint that was recently used for Hole 
5 in the exploration plan associated with this Notice, no new areas will be disturbed and this will not 
result in an impact of a different kind, degree or extent than those already described in the Notice on 
file.  
 
Amount of Financial Guarantee – The current statewide bond held by the Colorado Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety (CDRMS) is $107,290.00. BLM recently coordinated with CDRMS 
regarding the most recent bond calculation and determined that it still appears to be adequate for 
exploration activities associated with this Notice and planned revision. This coordination and 
determination concerning the financial guarantee does not relieve you, the operator, of the 
responsibility to comply with all applicable Federal, state, and local laws, regulations, and permit 
requirements. You are responsible for preventing any unnecessary or undue degradation and for 
reclaiming all lands disturbed by your operations. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Carter at 719-269-8551.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Keith E. Berger 
Field Manager 
Royal Gorge Field Office   
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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

RE: [EXTERNAL] GC-44 Twinning this season
1 message

Carter, Stephanie S <sscarter@blm.gov> Wed, Sep 9, 2020 at 4:57 PM
To: David Felderhof <david@zephyrminerals.com>
Cc: Loren Komperdo <l.komperdo@shaw.ca>, Will Felderhof <will@votixcorp.com>, "tim.cazier" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>,
Angela Bellantoni <angela@envalternatives.com>

Please see attached and let me know if you have any questions.

 

Please confirm receipt of email, as a hard copy will not be sent out unless requested.

 

Thanks,

 

Stephanie Carter, P.G.

Geologist

Field Office Program Lead, Mining Law & Mineral Materials

U.S. Dep’t of the Interior Region 7 – Upper Colorado Basin

BLM, Royal Gorge Field Office

3028 East Main Street

Canon City, Colorado 81212

Phone (719) 269-8551

 

From: Angela Bellantoni <angela@envalternatives.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 12:10 PM
To: tim.cazier <tim.cazier@state.co.us>; Carter, Stephanie S <sscarter@blm.gov>
Cc: Loren Komperdo <l.komperdo@shaw.ca>; Will Felderhof <will@votixcorp.com>; David Felderhof
<david@zephyrminerals.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] GC-44 Twinning this season

 

 

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use cau�on before clicking on links, opening a�achments, or responding.  

 

Please accept the attached as notification of a modification to the 2020 Drill Season.

To date, only one site has been explored with one hole in the El Plomo area.
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Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

 

Dr. Angela M. Bellantoni
Environmental Alternatives Inc.

PO. Box 326

Cañon City, CO 81215

719-275-8951

angela@envalternatives.com

www.envalternatives.com
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